
 
12th June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 6 production of ‘Reach for the Sky’. 
 
There will be two performances on Tuesday 17th July, the first at 2.00pm to which children 
under 5 are welcome to attend and a later performance at 7.00pm, which is for adults and 
older children only.  
 
Tickets are £3.00 each for an adult and £1.00 each for a child. Small children who are able to 
sit on an adult’s lap will be free of charge.  All monies raised will go towards the end of 
term celebrations for Year 6, Prom etc. 
 
We will also require permission for your child to take part in the production – please tick the 
box below, and also state who will collect your child at the end of the performance at 
8.15pm PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP, TOGETHER WITH THE MONEY BY Friday 29th June 2018 
 
Your child will need to return to school at 6:30pm on Tuesday 17th for a 7:00pm start. 
Children will not be allowed to walk home alone at 8.15pm 
 
Year 6 hope that you can come along and watch!   
 
Kind Regards 

H Hill, K Court & G Holliday 

Mrs Hill, Mrs Court & Miss Holliday 
Year 6 Teachers 

…………………………………..………………………………………………………………… 

‘Reach for the Sky’– Tuesday 17th July 2018 
 

  I give permission for my child to take part in the 7.00pm performance. (Arrival at 

6:30pm) 
 

  …………………………………………………………….will collect my child after, at 8.15pm. 

Children will not be allowed to walk home alone at 8.15pm 
 

  I would like to purchase tickets for Tuesday 17th July at 2.00pm: 
 

…………….. x Adult tickets at £3.00  …………….. x Child tickets at £1.00: 
 

  I would like to purchase tickets for Tuesday 17th July at 7.00pm: 
 

…………….. x Adult tickets at £3.00  …………….. x Child tickets at £1.00: 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………   Class: ………………………… 
 
Parents Signature: ………………………………………………………… 


